Newsletter September 2023

From the Chair

Hello everyone,

SeniorNet Kapiti, Term 4 Timetable

Check out SeniorNet Kapiti Term 4 timetable. Now is the time to catch a few classes during
the spring season, courses or workshops that you would like to include into your new skill
set. Please see more below...

Notes from the Chair
Our current membership is 271 financial and honorary members. Members with unpaid
subs for this year will shortly be receiving a reminder that their subs are due.

Courses and workshops continue to be well attended this year. We are currently working
on a significant update to our Internet Banking course. For the past few years this course
has had support from WestPac Bank, unfortunately, they are no longer a sponsor. As a
result we plan to make our Internet Banking course more generic. We would love to hear
your feedback on the things you would like to see included in this course.

We continue to have good support from our tutors. If you or someone you know would
like to become a tutor or would like to help out at any of our courses and workshops, we
would love to hear from you. Your contribution to running any of our courses and
workshops be it as a lead tutor, tutors assistant or any or the other tasks essential to the
smooth running of our courses and workshops is needed.

Advertising: For those of you that get the Kapiti News delivered you will have noticed that
we had an article included in the Electra ad that was part of the 6 September paper.

Over the past few months we have been reviewing the trifold brochure that we distribute
to business and organisations around Kapiti. The revised document should be available in
the next few weeks.


https://kapiti.seniornet.nz/2023/09/25/newsletter-september-2023/
https://kapitiseniornet.files.wordpress.com/2023/09/t4-i01_courses.pdf
https://kapitiseniornet.files.wordpress.com/2023/09/t4-i01_workshops.pdf
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